Hope for the Children Foundation announces
Wayne Goldman Memorial Scholarship and Grants

Wayne was an exceptional human being who humbly, faithfully, and
tirelessly served God and neighbor at St. Anne Parish and the
Brentwood community.

In his honor and memory we establish these awards and grants to
acknowledge youth who exhibit in action the heart for service that
Wayne had.

Scholarships awarded to HS graduating seniors to be used for
college education. They go to young people who have volunteered
and not paid for service. These awards are not for doing any
required community service for which they received credit, only for
above and beyond.

Scholarship recommendations are submitted by adults from within
St Anne Parish, Brentwood HS, or community.

First round to be awarded June 2024.

Grants are awarded to assist teens of any age, who are conducting a specific project to improve the lives of others.

Projects grants are applied for by the young people who are proposing, and will be conducting the project.
These grants are ongoing.

Download applications from website : HopeForTheChildren.org
For more information: contact HFC Director Tony Bellizzi 718-479-2594 retreets@aol.com



